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I	support	the	fair	price	for	solar	proposal,	the	price	should	also	be	linked	to	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.	I	suggest	the	price	for	solar	should	be	regulated	so	
that	suppliers	have	to	pay	a	minimum	amount	and	should	represent	the	true	
value	of	solar.	
We	have	previously	received	$0.60	per	kW,	I	know	that	amount	was	too	high	but	
the	current	amount	paid	by	AGL	$0.06	is	not	anywhere	near	what	it	is	worth.	
	
Ralf	Steyer		
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